
 

                   
 

 
 

For: Fayette County Public School Family 
 

Kindly accept a small gift from Doctors for Healthy Communities 

(DHC) and the Kroger Family of Companies for the upcoming holidays.  

 

Doctors for Healthy Communities (DHC) is a nonprofit 

organization dedicated to improving the health and well-being of the 

community. Our goals are community outreach with volunteer activities, 

creating education opportunities and health equity. DHC volunteers are 

proud to be part of this initiative. To learn more, visit www.dhcus.org, 

twitter@DocsHealthyComm & fb@docsforhealth.  

 

The Kroger Family of Companies commits to community 

engagement, positive social impact and charitable giving nationally and 

locally. They partner with unique communities and neighborhoods, 

helping people live healthier lives.  

 

Happy Holidays! 
 

 

 

http://www.dhcus.org/

